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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 12:49 PM
To: 'khaledmohamed455@ymail.com'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: FW: Meeting Scheduling, RO53- Truckers Friend, 1395 7th Street, Oakland, Geotracker 

Global ID T0600100296,  

Importance: High

Mr. Mohamed, 
 
My apologies for the error in my previous electronic mail correspondence.  The correct date for the meeting is October 6, 
2016, not September 6.  The meeting time of 9AM is correct. 
 
Regards, 
Keith Nowell  
 

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health  
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 12:38 PM 
To: 'khaledmohamed455@ymail.com' <khaledmohamed455@ymail.com> 
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org> 
Subject: Meeting Scheduling, RO53‐ Truckers Friend, 1395 7th Street, Oakland, Geotracker Global ID T0600100296,  
Importance: High 

 
Dear Mr. Mohamed,  
 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) staff sent a letter to the cases’ Responsible Parties on 
September 8, 2016 requesting a meeting.  The letter presented several dates and times and requested a response for 
meeting selection by September 21, 2016.   
 
Based on the response received, ACDEH selected Thursday, September 6, between 9:00 AM and 10:30 AM for the 
meeting time.  The location of the meeting is at our offices at 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, in Alameda.  At this late date, 
revising the meeting time to October 5, 2016 at 12 PM cannot be accommodated into our schedule.   
 
Therefore, ACDEH requests that you confirm that neither Hung Tran or Honghoa Nguyen can be in attendance for the 
Thursday, September 6, 9 AM meeting.  If neither can be present, please contact me by Monday, October 3, 2016 and we 
will reschedule the meeting to a later date in October or early November.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502-6540 
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
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From: Khaled Mohamed [mailto:khaledmohamed455@ymail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 11:04 AM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org> 
Subject: Truckers Friend 1395 7th Street 

 
Keith Nowell, 
 

Let me start of by introducing myself, my Name is Khaled Mohamed owner of Park Gas and Food located in 
Oakland 1395 7th street. I am writing you on behalf of Hung Tran and Honghoa Nguyen regarding meeting 
scheduling LOP case # RO0000053. Mr Hung Tran would like to schedule a meeting for October 5 2016 at 12 
p.m. at your office 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway. Please contact me if the above date is available Thank you. P.s 
he would like a Vietnamese Translater. Thank  you . 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


